Hello fellow Pathfinders,

How have you been? It's the start of a new year, meaning it's the start of a new year
for us ND Pathfinder Execs also. Around the end of September or beginning of
October, we plan to host a welcome-back event. It will feature food, laughs, and also
hitting up with old pals for an awesome new year. Feel free to bring your friends (and
friends of friends) to the event. The more the merrier!

Neurodiverse Pathfinders is a group dedicated to the safety and welfare of
Neurodiverse individuals. Though this is our primary purpose, we do welcome (and
have) members who don’t consider themselves neurodiverse but who are
nevertheless supportive of Neurodiverse individuals. So if you want to visit us for any
reason, feel free to get in contact with us.

To start the year off, there are two noteworthy happenings that will take place
very soon

1. Forindividuals or clubs interested in pursuing projects that will enhance
wellbeing for neurodiverse individuals on campus, Neurodiverse Pathfinders
is offering project grants for each of the two school terms. More details can be
found here: http://ndpathfinders.weebly.com/

2. There is a job fair focused on inclusive hiring by several big corporations
happening at Robson Square on September 26th. We will be going as a
group! Our president, Adrian, will be at the event talking at one of the tables.
For event information, please feel free to contact Neurodiverse Pathfinders or
visit the event website at
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/vancouver-job-fair-2018-tickets-484 33083657 .
Remember to bring your resumel!!!

Hope to see you guys all soon!

Sincerely,

Andre Huang, Social Coordinator of 2018-2019
(Written on behalf of the

ND Pathfinder Exec Team)
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